
COMMENT LETTER

December 13, 2024

ICI Response to UK Financial Services
Growth and Competitiveness Strategy
Call for Evidence
The Investment Company Institute submitted a letter responding to the UK government's
call for evidence on its Financial Services Growth & Competitiveness Strategy.

Read more in the comment letter.
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